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“Student Expectations” 

Keep Safe 

Act Respectfully 

Be Responsible 

 

Special Points of Interest 

3/6—3/8 Afterschool Program Week Four 

3/8 ~ Annual School District Meeting 7pm in 

the Gym 

3/9 ~ All Day Ski/skate 

3/13—3/15 Afterschool Program Week Five 

3/17 ~ End of Marking Period 

3/23 ~ School Board Meeting 5:30pm 

March 8, 2017 

 

Snow Day Equipment News ~ The skiers/snowboarders will be 

going to different mountains on Thursday March 9th. You need 

to be sure that you put their equipment in the right area for 

the mountain they will be going to, or they will end up without 

equipment and will have to spend the day in the lodge. 

King Pine Equipment ~ DO NOT put this equipment in the 

trailer. Put it at the far end of the building (at the primary 

end) in front of the sign that says KING PINE SKIS ONLY. 

Cranmore Equipment ~ All 7th & 8th graders are going to 

Cranmore so be sure to put their equipment in the trailer, only 

in the area marked for Cranmore equipment. 

Attitash Equipment ~ All equipment going to Attitash needs to 

be put in the trailer, only in the area marked for Attitash 

equipment. If you have any questions, please contact Kathi 

Brown at 323-7271 

Jump Rope for Heart ~ This event is for 

students in grades K-8. It allows students 

to raise money for a great cause (American 

Heart Association) while being physically 

active plus earn money for PE equipment. 

Last year the students rose over $3,000 and we were the #3 

school in NH for Division 3 Schools!!! The event will take place 

on March 10th in the afternoon. I will be looking for two parent 

volunteers to hand out the animals to the students on March 

10th. We will be having a drawing for a 'surprise in a box' for 

anyone that raises over $30. The 'surprise in a box' was provid-

ed by the American Heart Association. If you have any ques-

tions regarding the event please contact Kerry Brooks at 323-

7271 ext. 303 or via email at: kbrooks@tamworth.k12.nh.us 

Freshman Parent/Student Kennett Orientation ~ Parents and 

Guardians of incoming freshman are invited to the Kennett High 

School on Thursday, March 23rd at 6:00pm. The event will be 

held in the Loynd Auditorium and will provide important infor-

mation about the next four years of courses and the timeline 

for selecting courses for next school year. Everyone will also 

have the opportunity to tour the building after the orientation. 

Any questions, call Donna Ulitz at 323-7271 ext. 304. 

Annual School district Meeting  

Wednesday, March 8th 

7:00pm in the Gym 

Free babysitting Available 



 

*Information contained in or with this newsletter from other organizations is not necessarily en-
dorsed by the Administration or the staff of K.A. Brett School. You are highly encouraged to in-
vestigate these organizations on your own. 

Community Events 

Cook Memorial Library ~ On Monday, March 13th from 

5:00-7:00 the reading club Bibliomaniacs will meet to 

play games, talk about books, eat Flatbread pizza, and 

have fun!  If you are age 11 and older you are welcome to 

join in. This month for our group reading we have several 

different Manga books to try out. Come challenge your-

self to a new style of book! Stop in to pick several up. 

Let the library know you are coming so there is enough 

pizza. Call 323-8510 or email amy@tamworthlibrary.org 

to hold a spot. 

Click on the following link to go to online donations: 

Cynthia’s Challenge 

Cynthia's Challenge for Faith ~ Mach 17-18, 2017 

~ Help us raise $65,000 for Faith Holt by registering 

today for 24 hours of skiing, snowboarding and great 

prizes! $99 ticket price includes: breakfast, lunch, 

dinner, t-shirt, games, snack, and non-alcoholic drinks 

throughout the night. Kids 8 years old and younger ski 

for FREE! We're asking children to ask friends and 

family to sponsor them per ski run throughout the 24 

hour period. Register a team of four and the fifth 

person is free! See attached application forms. King 

Pine Purity Spring Resort, Madison, NH 

Yearbook Committee 16/17 ~ 

Yearbook club would like 8th 

graders to bring in a baby pic-

ture to scan or send a copy to 

Mrs. Feddern's email, 

hfeddern@tamworth.k12.nh.us. 

We are in need of middle school sport pictures: team 

soccer picture, team basketball pictures, and any oth-

er middle school sport pictures. Thanks Mrs. Feddern  

Mrs. Chants Math Class ~ Pi Day is 

coming up! Mrs. Chant's math classes will 

be celebrating Pi Day on Tuesday, March 

14 (3/14 3.14). We will be doing Pi and 

circle related activities that day, as well 

as eating pie. Middle schoolers should bring in their 

favorite pies that day, if possible. Happy baking! 

BAND NEWS ~ Louis Fuchs Concert ~  

Tuesday, March 28, 2017 at Kennett 

Middle School. Permission slips will 

be going home for band and chorus 

students in grades 5, 6, 7 and 8.  

        ~ St. Patrick’s Day Dance ~  

The Student Council is hosting a St. 

Patrick’s Day dance on Friday, March 

10th from 7-9 PM in the cafeteria. 

Open to all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade 

students. The cost is $5 (all proceeds 

will go to Pennies for Patients) and 

there will be prizes for who is wearing 

the most green. Hope to see you there…and so don’t forget 

to wear your green. 

Pennies for Patients ~ This month we are holding our annual 

‘Pennies for Patients’ campaign 

to raise money for the Leukemia 

& Lymphoma Society. During the 

month of March staff, students 

and their families are asked to 

save and donate their loose 

change. Each classroom will have 

a collection box and students 

will bring home an individual/ 

family collection box. We will collect donations every day until 

the end of the month. In the past we have raised upwards of 

$1,000 for this cause. This year’s drive is dedicated to Madison 

DiSilva, a Kennett sophomore and former Brett student who is 

currently battling cancer. Thank you from the Student Council. 
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